
          August 16, 2024 

 

From: Jerry Meek, Chair – Long Range Planning Committee (LRPC) 

 Ward Sproat, Vice Chair 

  

To: Tahoe Donner Board of Directors 

      Annie Rosenfeld, General Manager 

 

Subject: LRPC Report on the Northwoods Campus 

 

Attached for your review is the subject report. It was approved for transmittal to you by 

the LRPC at our August meeting and represents over 2 years of work by the Committee 

to gather, analyze and summarize member and staff opinions regarding the current and 

future desired states of the Northwoods Campus. The report is intended to provide you 

and the staff with data to be used in developing a master plan for the Campus. 

We are available to discuss this report with you at your convenience if needed. 

 

 


